

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION



OFFICE OF RESEARCH AND MATERIALS

280 WEST STREET ROCKY HILL, CONNECTICUT 06067-3502

Phone:

(860) 258-0371 keith.lane@po.state.ct.us

May 25, 2006

Mr. Graham Bryant, P.E. Hydroworks, LLC 525 Boulevard Kenilworth, NJ 07033

Dear Mr. Bryant:

Subject: Hydroguard

Available information on the subject product has been reviewed by our Research Liaison Committee. The Committee has recommended that Hydroguard be approved for use on Connecticut Department of Transportation projects by special provision.

This letter is not an endorsement of Hydroguard and shall in no way be used for promotional purposes, such as for advertisement in a trade magazine, etc. Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Keith R. Lane, P.E.

Director of Research and Materials

Bureau of Engineering and

Highway Operations